
The Mentoring Day offers two streams of learning. 

Those who have a�ended the April 18th 

Stewardship Day for Parish Development are 

invited to bring their Year-Round Stewardship plan 

along: Stewardship Mentors will be available to 

assist these parishes in tweaking their overall plan 

and reviewing their specific ac(ons as they enter 

the financial stewardship phase of their year-round 

program. 

The second stream is an intensive Stewardship 101 

course for those who did not a�end the April 18th 

day or previous diocesan stewardship workshops. 

Par(cipants will learn the basic strategies of year-

round stewardship, generous living, and ways to 

implement  a financial stewardship program. 

Register online: h�p://conta.cc/1eos109 

to ensure your place on September 26th. 

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 26, 2015 

ST. STEPHEN THE MARTYR BURNABY 

9887 Cameron Street, Burnaby 

REGISTRATION: 9:30 A.M.  

WORKSHOP: 10 AM— 12:30 PM 

The Workshop costs $10 

Refreshments provided 


